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U.S. Department of Justice

Executive Office for United States Attorneys

Freedom of Information & Privacy Staff

600 E Street, N.W.

Suite 7300, Bicentennial Building

Washington, DC  20530-0001

(202) 252-6020  FAX: 252-6047 _ (www.usdoj.gov/usao)

May 26, 2016

John Greenewald, Jr.

.
N BE

Re: Request Number: REFF-2016-01508  Date of Receipt: February 19, 2016
Subject of Request: Jack Joseph Valenti
Government Component that Referred Material:__1249014-000  FBI

Dear Mr. Greenewald, Jr.:

This is in reply to your Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act request of January 12,
2014. Records were referred to us by the government component above for direct response to
you. '

The referred material has been considered under both the FOIA and the Privacy Act to
provide you the greatest degree of access. Exemptions have been applied when deemed
appropriate either for withholding records in full or for excising certain information. The
exemptions cited are marked below. An enclosure to this letter explains the exemptions in more
detail. !

(B)(3) in conjunction with Federal Rule of Criminal Procedure 6(e)(grand jury)
(B)(6) (personal privacy)

(B)(7)(c)(personal privacy)

(B)(7)(d) (confidential source/information provided)

We have reviewed approximately 9 page(s) of material:

_0 page(s) are being released in full (RIF);

0 page(s) are being released in part (RIP);

9 page(s) are withheld in full (WIF) (grand jury/not segregable) and
page(s) were duplicate copies of material already processed.

This is the final action on this above-numbered request. If you are not satisfied with my response
to your request, you may administratively appeal by writing to the Director, Office of Information
Policy (OIP), United States Department of Justice, Suite 11050, 1425 New York Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20530-0001, or you may submit an appeal through OIP's FOIAonline portal by
creating an account on the following website: '
https://foiaonline.regulations.gov/foia/action/public/home.















